
 

 

 

 

South West CTD & Vasculitis Meeting 

Tuesday 17th September 2024, 2.00pm – 5.00pm  

Trust Board Room, BRI, Marlborough Street, Bristol BS1 3NU 

Or via Microsoft Teams 

 

Our next meeting will be hosted and chaired by Dr Jo Robson, Consultant Rheumatologist, BRI. 

Our guest speaker will be Dr Sarah Mackie, Consultant Rheumatologist, Leeds Teaching Hospitals 
NHS Trust, to talk about clinical trials in giant cell arteritis and polymyalgia rheumatica. 

Volunteers needed for request for cases or audits or presentations. We would like to invite you 
all to present their interesting cases etc in the first part of this session, slots are 20 mins (15 
presentation, 5 mins Q&A). Please email BIRD@birdbath.org.uk to volunteer. 

The programme for the afternoon will follow shortly. We shall ensure the meeting is CPD 
accredited to allow us to accrue external CPD from our participation in the event. 

This meeting will be a hybrid event, however we are encouraging face-to-face attendance at the 
PGMC, RUH in Bath. If you would like to confirm your attendance in advance please email 
BIRD@birdbath.org.uk. Please do let us know if you will be attending in person or virtually. 

As communication is by e-mail alone, please feel free to pass this e-mail forward to anyone who 
may not be on our list. To join our mailing list, please click here. 

 

This meeting will be supported pharmaceutical companies. This event is operated independently, 
and pharmaceutical companies have no editorial control over its contents. 
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